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The Washington Post Company to Webcast 
Mid-Year Media Review Presentation 

 
WASHINGTON – The Washington Post Company (NYSE: WPO) will provide a live 
audio webcast of its presentation at the Mid-Year Media Review in New York City on 
June 22, 2005. 
 
 The Washington Post Company’s presentation will take place at 3 p.m. EDT on 
June 22 and will be accessible from a link on its web site, www.washpostco.com.  A 
transcript of the presentation will be posted on the web site. 
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